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If you need of a TTN parking pass email your TTN Inflight Supervisor and one will be issued to you. 

Only one vehicle per Flight Attendant is permitted for parking and the parking permit must always be
dispalyed. 

Frontier has designated parking spots including overflow parking. Please do not park in designated
Management parking spots or any other spot that has not already been reserved for Frontier as your car will
be towed.

Parking is only permitted while on active duty, not for not for non -rev travel due to space limitations. 

The employee parking lot is off Sam Weinroth Road. Drive past the Terminal and turn right into the

lot. Park on left side against fence unless all spaces are full. You may then use the 2nd row overflow to
the right as you enter the lot. In addition, you may utilize the 3rd row overflow on the right side, only
spaces labeled WFS/TSA 38-47.  

Do not park in the paid parking lots. If you are unsure of where the parking area is, ask a Mercer

County Sheriff’s Officer.

If you are flying before get your Parking Permit, place a piece of paper on dash indicating you are a F9

Flight Attendant and awaiting a permit.

Once the permit has been issued, TTN Inflight Supervisor will have it placed below the Inflight Crew

Room Bulletin Board. Once you receive your permit, display it by hanging from rear view mirror.  

Should you encounter any parking issues, call the parking office (609)306-7805 or (609) 306-7620. 

The Company will not be responsible for paying any expenses after ninety (90) days from the date of

any transaction. 

Reminder: If a Flight Attendant transfers  bases and they have been on a parking pass stipend list in
that base, it is their responsibility to notify their new base leadership of their preference regarding obtaining



a parking pass in the new base or continuing the parking pass stipend in the new base.


